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Gifts received by October 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Ugandans are experiencing inflation and food shortage.   
Uganda is now facing a shortage of food and people have started 

going without a meal. Those that can afford it, eat one meal a 
day.The rain has come but it was too late to save the crops.  We are 

looking at a difficult upcoming year.  On top of that, prices for 
everything have gone so high. 100kgs of maize flour is now costing 
$105.  Please pray for God’s provision.  If you feel lead, please 

begin adding extra dollars to increase the food fund.  

Dear Friends,
Lovely greetings in Jesus’ name.
Hope all is well with you and 
family.  We do continue to pray 
for you each time we come 
before our Lord. Here at Omega 
School, I am glad to report that 
school opened for third term as 
planned and all children 
reported, eager to learn. The 
challenges their families are 
facing help to make the kids 
even more thankful for school 

and the sponsor’s prayers, help, 
and care. I am so happy to say 
that learning is going on very 
well. We are blessed to have 
food to feed the children at 
school through your support, but 

it is getting harder each day to 
get what we need.

CANDIDATE CLASS 2022
We are delighted to bring our 
prayer request to all of you for 
our candidate class (seventh 
grade). They will be sitting for 
their Primary Leaving 
Examinations (P.L.E)
from the 7th – 9th November, 
2022.
We are currently keeping them 
busy, guiding them in all subjects 
to see that they can perform 
their best as it is always our 
desire to see each candidate 
excel. In our last P.L.E results 
we were able to get six (6) 
candidates in division one, 26 in 
division two and only one 

division three. All the thirty-three 
candidates passed and they 
were in position to join senior 
secondary schools.
Gratitude 
Please allow me to register my 
sincere thanks to you all for the 
loving hand given to us at this 
time. The situation in Uganda is 
so alarming. Feeding and
getting basic needs is getting so 
hard. I therefore say thank you 
again and again for helping to 
feed these families in so great 
need as this. May the Lord bless 
you continually.  
….Fred Tumwebaze
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